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SCHOOL OF LAW HONOR COUNCIL 

January 3, 2022 

In accordance with Article VII of the Student Bar Association Constitution and Section 7.2 of 
the Law School Honor Code, and by a vote of 8-0, the Honor Council establishes the following judicial 
opinion, which is to be treated as judicial precedent: 

All violations reported to the Honor Council Chair for review by the Honor Council must consist 
of a completed and signed form by the Claimant. This form can be found on the Law School’s 
website and must be fully completed and submitted as an e-mail attachment. 

For example, a Claimant may communicate with the Honor Council Chair, the Honor Council’s 
Faculty Advisor, and/or the Associate Dean of Academic Affairs about a potential violation, but 
the report is not completed until the Claimant sends a completed report to the Honor Council 
Chair according to § 6.1 of the Honor Code. 

Potential violations made by Claimants who do not provide the Honor Council Chair with a 
complete and signed form will not be submitted to the Investigation Committee for further 
review, nor will the potential violation be considered beyond the initial communication. 

The Honor Council Chair is not responsible for submitting third-party violations after 
communication with students and/or faculty members. 
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